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The Go-VAXX Mobile Clinic will be in Lot 10 at Newnham Campus on Friday, Sept. 9 from 10

a.m. to 6 p.m. Appointments are available for first, second, third and paediatric Pfizer

vaccines.

Please note the mobile clinic scheduled for Monday, Sept. 12 at King Campus has been

cancelled and will be rescheduled for a later date.

Visit the Ontario government’s website for more information or to book an appointment.
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